MR
HOLDINGS
TO ALL RESIDENTS

PLEASE READ BEFORE ENTERING
THE LAUNDRY ROOM

PLEASE

READ
ME

In an effort to try to contain the spread of the COVID-19 virus and in
consideration of our residents’ health, if you have any symptoms of the
COVID-19 virus, which includes:

o afever, a cough or difficulty breathing; OR

e you have recently come in contact with someone who has the
COVID-19 virus; OR

e you have recently travelled to a region under a COVID-19 travel
health advisory notice and have not isolated for the 14-day
recommended time from the government health authorities

DO NOT ENTER THIS COMMON AREA FACILITY.

COVID-19 is a global issue and it is important to remember that everyone is
responsible for doing their part to help stop the spread of the virus. Anyone
with symptoms is encouraged to seek medical advice by first contacting
TELEHEALTH at 1-866-797-0000. We strongly encourage sanitary practices
of use of hand sanitizers, washing your hands frequently with soap, covering
your cough into your elbow and avoid touching your face.

We thank you in advance for your understanding and co-operation.
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